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Ottawa Hills

Jr./Sr. High School

A MESSAGE FROM
PRINCIPAL
BEN MCMURRAY

We hope you have been enjoying your summer
vacation and some well-deserved rest and
relaxation, and we look forward to hearing about
your experiences.

As we prepare for back to school, we want to
help ensure a positive start to the year. Our
faculty and staff are working hard to prepare for
the school year. Please let us know if there is
anything we can do to make the start of the year
go smoothly.

Please see information regarding back to school
requirements, vaccinations, and sports physicals.
Don't forget to take advantage of the FAST PASS
opportunity.

Best,
Ben McMurray

Back to School and Fast Pass Requirements

In an effort to simplify communication and place all back to school information
in one place, we have a created a back to school checklist for all families to
reference. This list includes school supplies, OHSPA lunches, parking passes,
and much more. Rather than sending a back to school packet this year, we are
providing a Google drive for each family to reference. Green Bear Day
(previously known as Schedule Pick Up Day) is also picture day. If you have any
questions at all, please feel free to contact our office at 419-534-5376.

( F A ST ) Don't forget to take advantage of the Fast Pass

opportunity. The office is open from 8:00am-3:00pm

PAS s every week day.



https://mailchi.mp/ottawahillsschools/backtoschool2023?e=[UNIQID]

If your student is unable to be at Green Bear Day...

« There will be picture retakes on Tuesday, October 10
+ Laptops will be available the first day of school
« Schedules and locker information will be available in PowerSchool

AP College Board Fee Adjustment

We were recently notified that the college board increased its fee from $96 to
$98 for each AP exam. You will see "Increased AP Exam Fee" on your student's
account. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1adUVVK4YmgBgxSpuVjZes42--NMSUS0QS_uaT1EFhRM/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1I6bjSk7rg58yG0zgoN9G5-xbjPfVQqL4?usp=sharing
mailto:aneuendorf@ohschools.org?subject=Opt%20out%20of%20All%20Inclusive%20Fee
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-HTTR2BiEtNAF8CJFcXUcZuErlgCeB8U/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=107115093698517002713&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://mcusercontent.com/15004383e970d30030b651aeb/files/8fce96c3-12bd-38e5-9239-3d382ec5e6c0/7th_grade_shots.pdf
https://mcusercontent.com/15004383e970d30030b651aeb/files/2e22e25d-4b9c-67e5-406a-dbd4134a2978/12th_Grade_Shots.pdf
https://jhhs.ohschools.org/athletics/forms

Ottawa Hills Jr./Sr. High School

Involvement Day

Wednesday, August 30
11:10am-12:05pm

Is your student interested in getting involved in a club or activity? During lunch
on Wednesday, August 30, all students will have the opportunity to learn more
about each club/activity, how often they meet, goals and events for the year, etc.
During the lunch hour, each advisor or club leader will be available allowing
students to visit more than one club throughout the lunch period. More

details to come!

Nurture a Joyful Pursuit of Learning

Create a Lifelong Sense of Belonging

Strategic Plan ‘ N

ACommunity-Driven Project to
Help Design the Future of Our Schools

Leverage Partnerships for Transformative Experiences

Support a Comprehensive Approach to Modernization
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